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Newsletter 
Covid-update   
 
We are classed as a ‘whole school bubble’.  This means that should we have a positive COVID-19 case in 
school, (pupil or staff), the whole school would close. Primarily this is due to the fact that Mrs Birkinshaw 
teaches in each class each week. So far we have done really well, but keep ringing and asking if you are at 
all unsure about whether or not a child should be in school. 
 
Please keep to social distancing rules when dropping off and collecting children and this includes not parking 
on the school driveway or across the school driveway. The Welsh guidance also requests that parents wear 
face masks when dropping off and collecting children. Please see letter attached. 
 

Hamper draw 

We are going to have our usual hamper draw 

this Christmas and as such will have 2 non-

uniform days.  In return for wearing non-uniform 

we ask for each child to bring into school one 

luxury item for our hampers.  This could be a 

bottle of wine, box of mince-pies, packets of 

nibbles, boxes of chocolates, luxury preserves, 

Christmas puddings, tubes of sweets etc… 

Please could your child come to school in non-

uniform on 

Monday 30th November  

And 

Monday 7th December 

Christmas Activities 
 There will be a Christmas lunch in school as usual. 
 We will have a special visitor although from a 

distance as we wouldn’t want him 
getting COVID at this busy time.  

 We have bought environmentally-
friendly glitter to use! 

 Class 2 are hoping to send Christmas 
cards to residents in a residential home for the 
elderly this year. 

 There will be a nativity movie for you to watch 
starring your child! 

 We will have a socially distanced Christmas disco 
in school time! 
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Children in Need Day                        
 

We raised £73.00 for Children in 

need. 

 

Poppy sales made £181.22 

 

  

School Questionnaire 

This term we would like to collect your views about school and school life.  It is one of the ways that you 
can express your concerns, if you have concerns, but also to make suggestions which might enable the 
school to work even closer with our parents.  When you get the questionnaire, please try to complete it 
honestly – we do take your comments seriously, and are always looking for ways to improve. The 
questionnaire will be an electronic one with a link to be sent via e-mail to all parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

School training days for this year – on these dates the school will be closed to pupils 

Monday 4th January 2021 – Training day  

Monday 12th April 2021 – Training day  

Friday 25th June 2021 – Training day (New Curriculum) 

Monday 19th July 2021 – Training day  

Tuesday 20th July 2021– Training day   

Wanted for our playground/outside play 

If you are having a sort out over Christamas, please would you look out for the following items to donate. 

Bikes and scooters for our younger children (age 3-7) 

Footballs, basketballs, skipping ropes, interlocking foam playmats (for use inside our dens) 

Elf Day Friday 4th December 

Come to school dressed 

as an elf!  (or just come 

dressed in red and/or  

green!) 

Bring £1.00 donation for 

Alzheimers charity 

 

 


